
           September 2015 
Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel, 

 It was such a blessing to have the opportunity to visit Labrador again 
two weeks ago. We had a great time of fellowship with our future coworkers, 
the Dinsmores. We greatly enjoyed being involved with them in the ministry 
there in Labrador. Kelli Reese, a single missionary in Newfoundland, also 
came up to Labrador and brought the lessons and materials for the Vacation 
Bible School. We held the VBS in Goose Bay and had nine kids in attendance, 
and twelve kids came to the VBS in Sheshatshiu. Several parents even 
expressed interest in bringing their children again next year. We are excited to 
see how God will use this to grow the ministry there in Labrador.  

 We also spent some time looking at our housing options. Housing 
there is quite expensive, so please pray that God would give us wisdom and 
guidance as we endeavor to make the right decisions in this regard. Currently, 
there is hardly anything available to rent. Please pray that God would provide 
the right place for us to live.  

 It has been two years since we first visited Labrador. Our hearts were 
once again moved by how much this part of the world needs Christ. Satan is 
doing many things to blind the hearts of the people and keep them in darkness. 
Please pray that the Dinsmores will have wisdom as they attempt to reach 
people with the truth of God’s Word. 

 This month, we will have meetings in Rhode Island, Pennsylvania, 
Tennessee, and North Carolina. We are looking forward to participating in 
several missions conferences as well. Christy would appreciate prayers for her 
and the new baby as the end of her pregnancy is quickly approaching. Please 
pray also that God would provide more meetings for us in the Spring. 

 We are so thankful for several new supporting churches. Our support 
level is currently at 72%. We are excited to see what God will do in the next 
several months as we endeavor to serve Him! 

For the Gospel and His glory, 

Nate, Christy, and Vera Minion
“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond” 
2 Corinthians 10:16


